
 February 4, 2021

Members of the House Agriculture Committee,
I stand in support of House Bill 1475.  I feel part of the Legacy Fund should be used to support agriculture in our state.
This would help bring new business to our state and help grow our state in agriculture.  I support our state start its own
beef processing plant, feed mills, biofuel plants, etc.  This would help create new jobs throughout our great state of
North Dakota. 

Thank you,
Ryan and Marcie Brokaw 
Forbes ND 58439


